
 
 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Corporate Issuer Proxy Solution  
New Vote Instruction Form 2019 

New Vote Instruction Form 

Issuer name more prominent 

As part of our commitment to continually improve shareholder 
communications, Broadridge is taking a fresh look at the Vote 
Instruction Form. Our new form is easier to read with an intuitive 
design. We tested a variety of approaches to understand the factors 
that drive engagement. 

• Easy navigation • Simple visual icons 
• Clear instructions • Larger type for critical information 

You can see a sample of our new Vote Instruction Form below. We 
will start using it in January 2019.  As always, you will have the option 
to amplify the impact of your communications with customized 
E-delivery consent or vote incentive and ‘Thank you’ programs. 

If you have any questions, please contact your local Broadridge 
representative, or email us at Marketing@Broadridge.com. 

Voting section separated 
for clarity 

No abbreviations of 
shareholder proposals 

Larger, more identifiable  
control number 

Voting instructions specific to the agenda 

eDelivery Consent and/or Voting Incentive on Proxy Materials 
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